
Couldn’t bee a prettier fall

  

  

 

  

 

  

Fall officially began Friday, Sept. 21 with a high that day of 82 degrees. With only a slight
chance of rain in the forecast and no prediction of plummeting temperatures, it appears
the gorgeous flora will be enjoyed for a while. (Photo by Jan Rahn)
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